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Dear Chair Helm, Vice-Chairs Hartman and Owens, and Honorable Members of the 

Committee: 

  

Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony on HB 2999.  

  

I have lived my entire life in Oregon. The majority of my time being in the high desert 

East of the Cascades and nearly a decade in the Willamette Valley as well. The thing 

I love most about Oregon is the wide-open spaces, the access to nature, and nature 

itself (the flora and fauna).   

 

Please consider supporting HB 2999 to protect our wildlife. The population and 

developmental growth in Oregon are taking their toll on wildlife and wildlife habitat. 

We need these sorts of bills to protect our remaining animals and keep them a vital 

and important part of our ecosystem.  

  

Sincerely, 

 

Megan Kellner-Rode 

25360 Walker Road 

Bend, OR 97701 


